
From: Mel Myler <mel.myler@icloud.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 7:49 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  
Ms. Monroe 
 
Please bury the lines of the NP in Concord.  The projected towers are not only an eye sore but will negatively 
impact the neighbors under it.  The natural environment is vital to preserve.  
 
Representative Mel Myler 
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